11/5/2012 8:31:39 PM
Fwd: SC Cyber Attack Question

Please help my concerned constitute , thanks.

Tom Corbin

Member

SC House of Representatives
District 17

Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: November 4, 2012 10:53:32 AM EST
To:

Subject: SC Cyber Attack Question

Hi Tom,

You sent me many email regarding the Cyber attack and I've read them all and | thank you. But I still have a
guestion that did not seem to be addressed.

My wife and | file joint SC tax returns via paper and we pay via a paper check. My question is was our
checking account information accessible via this cyber attack. One of the FAQ's you provided (I'll list it below)
seemed to address that but when | contacted my bank about closing my checking account and opening a new
one they said that information was not compromised and they really did not want to do that. Since I'm getting
so | don't know who to believe any more I'm hoping you can provide more information. Below is the FAQ that
seemed to address the above.

Q: What type of personal information may have been exposed?

A: While the investigation is still ongoing, South Carolina taxpayer's Social Security Numbers, debit card numbers, credit
card numbers, and information that would be found on the front of a check like bank account and routing numbers may
have been exposed

Thanks for your help.
Howard W. Brining Jr.


mailto:Tom%20Corbin%20%3Ccorbinlawn@bellsouth.net%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:hwbopa@aol.com
mailto:corbinlawn@bellsouth.net
mailto:hwbopa@aol.com

